Subject: Submissions to the Mapua Masterplan
Date: 7 March 2025 at 12:07 PM
To: info@ourmapua.org

From: Bruce Struthers bruce.struthers@gmail.com M @

Tasman District Council has published the submissions received in response to the Mapua Masterplan.
There were over 120 submissions received, which reflect the anticipated wide range of views.
These can be found at:

https://submissions.tasman.govt.nz/my-council/public-consultation/search/submission/1335/

The hearing before Council is scheduled to be held on March 26 in Council Chambers, starting at 9:00 AM.
Currently those speaking individually to their submission will be allocated 5 minutes speaking time, including questions from councillors.
A full Council meeting is scheduled the next day.

The District has invested considerable time and resources into this project over a period of three years.
The results, once implemented, will potentially affect our village for years to come.

I invite all fellow residents to invest what time they can by attending the hearing in person, or by a Zoom teleconference which will be
published on the TDC "Meetings" page.
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